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This letter of acceptance is for Dr. Yi Jou Lo from the Department of
English at Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages.

Congratulations to you for the abstract titled

Multiculturalism of Mono-Culturalism? : A Study on The Norton Reader
(13" edition)

being accepted by the 2014 Symposium of English Education and
Studies held by the English Department of Wenzao Ursuline University
of Languages on June 13 in Kaohsiung, Taiwan. We would like to
welcome you to our symposium for panel presentations. Should you
have any questions regarding the symposium, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Best wishes,

oL W Wq
Li-ying Wu, P

Deputy Chair

English Department

Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages
Kaohsiung, Taiwan
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